
From: Martha Mena
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: License application 20230000657
Date: Saturday, September 2, 2023 3:05:01 PM

I object to granting a liquor license for the Trapped Puzzle Room at 560 7th st W.

Because I lived residential area right behind it.

Concerns:
Traffic
Parking
Noise
Lingering
Property upkeep
Altercations

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Best Regards
Martha Mena
323 Superior Ave
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